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All Saints Primary School  
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W/E 29th May 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I hope you have managed to get some quality family time over half term and that you have had an 
opportunity to enjoy this wonderful weather. 
 
School has remained open over half term for the families of key workers who have been unable to arrange 
alternative childcare. In school, like you, we have enjoyed a week without focusing on our maths and 
English learning. In addition, staff have been busy preparing the learning areas for the safe return of 
additional groups of pupils. 
 
Class teachers will be back to setting daily work on Google Classroom next week. From Monday, the 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils whose parents have opted for them to return to school will be 
completing the same work as their peers at home. As I have previously stated, staff will still monitor their 
Google Classroom, however, it may take slightly longer to respond and mark. 
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing more pupils back in school, however, sadly (for pupils, parents 
and staff) things will be different than we have been used to. Like ever though, I am sure we will adapt and 
come out smiling.   
 
Please be aware that if demand increases above current confirmed pupil numbers, due to the working 
practise dictated to us by the Department of Education, we will need to reduce time in school for pupil 
groups and introduce a part-time provision. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support throughout the past 10 weeks or so. 
The overwhelmingly positive comments, phone calls and emails we have received from our parents and 
community coupled with the dedication the staff have shown towards the school, has been such an 
inspiration to me. Thank you all. 
 
Finally, please remember we are here for you. If you need and help, advice or support, please do give us a 
call. 
 
 
Nigel Roberts 
Headteacher 
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